From: Chris Silbernagel, G

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Oppose HB 4109
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 8:30:06 AM

Dear Chair Salinas,

Please save this for the 2021 Legislature where there is more time to debate it.
Sincerely,

Chris Silbernagel

58148 Hilgard Ln

La Grande, OR 97850
chris@crispcolors.com
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